
 
 
Date: Mar. 15, 2016  
 
Subject: False Alarm at Peterborough Facility, 1160 Monaghan Ave.  
 
On March 15, 2016 a routine sprinkler flow test was being conducted in the BWXT manufacturing area 
of the Peterborough site. As a result, the B26 fire detection system accidentally activated, which notified 
the local fire department who then reported to the site. The fire detection system operated as intended. 
There was no fire. There was no health or safety risk posed to the public or employees. 


